GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL: INDIRA GANDHI GOVT. COLLEGE
T E Z U

No.IGGC/CIR/2024-25 Dated Tezu, the 6th May’ 2025

NOTIFICATION

This for general information for all the students that the Admit Card for
the End-Semester Examination- May/June - 2025, are now available for
download. All the students are required to download their admit card from
the college official website.

Important Instructions:-

1. Admit card is mandatory for entering to the examination hall,

2. Ensure all details on the admit card (Name, Roll No., Subject, etc) are
correct. Report any discrepancies to the examination cell immediately.

3. No students will be allowed to appear the examination without a valid
admit card.

4. For any queries, contact the examination cell during the office working
hours.

Best wishes for your examination.
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